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Sent: 24 June 2019 22:12
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 19/01047/OUT

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 10:12 PM on 24 Jun 2019 from Mr Patrick Beard.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land North East Of Oxford Road West Of Oxford Canal And East Of Bankside Banbury 

	Proposal:
	Outline planning application for a residential development of up to 850 dwellings; green infrastructure including formal (playing fields with changing rooms, allotments) and informal open space, landscaping; and associated infrastructure including a balancing pond; on land off the A4260, with access off the existing Longford Park access off the A4260 (Oxford Road), and a new access off the A4260 (Banbury Road). All matters of detail reserved, save for access. 

	Case Officer:
	Samantha Taylor 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Patrick Beard

	Email:
	

	Address:
	73 Hobby Road, Banbury OX15 4GH



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I object to the extension of the Longford park development. This is due to the expected increase in traffic, minimum of 2 cars per household.local infrastructure cant cope with the increase in traffic as it is. No plans for any link road between bank side and overthorpe to alleviate town center congestion. The planned shop pub and doctors surgery are yet to be built with no plans to increase this number. Local hospital closing facilities doctors surgeries full. The chances of Hobby and Songthrush road becoming rat runs and a short cut through to bank side. Increased travel time due to congestion at peak times in Adderbury,Deddington and the town center . Increased on street parking causing congestion on the estate due to houses being given the bare minimum of parking. No assurance of the limit of further expansion
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